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I hope you are all keeping well and out of trouble- and not driving your parents mad! We’ve been very lucky to have such good weather and I’m hoping that you’ve all been spending plenty of time in the garden (when you’ve finished your home learning!)
Monty, my dog, has enjoyed having me at home and is loving his daily walks in the hills. Do let me know how you’ve been keeping yourself occupied.
I have missed you all and am looking forward to getting us all back together- whenever that may be, but hopefully not before too long.
Meanwhile, take care and stay safe.
Mrs Barber
